
Rotary Club of Curaçao

With deep sorrow we have taken notice of the passing of

Dr. J.H.R. (“Henki”) Beaujon  

Honorary Member and twice Past President of our Club 
(1966, 1985)   

We will remember him with joy and respect.

Our thoughts are with family and friends during these 
diffi  cult times.

Giovanni Quilott e, President  Gerard Pijnacker, Secretary


